
  

 

 

 

We hope this newsletter finds all 

our residents well.  We are living in 

different times and we hope you are 

able to stay healthy and active as we 

work through this pandemic 

together.  As they say we are 

stronger together than alone!  If you 

are struggling at this time we hope 

you reach out for help. 

This is the first of a now monthly 

publication.  With the switch to 

monthly water bills, we are taking 

the opportunity to increase The 

Scoop to a monthly publication. 

There will be a 

few changes with 

it.  Page 1 will 

continue to be Town specific 

information however Page 2 will 

have space for community and 

organization information.  This 

newsletter and the recent purchase of 

the new digital sign provided an 

opportunity to offer some 

advertising options! 

If you are interested in advertising 

on the digital sign and in the 

monthly scoop you can purchase a 

yearly ad commitment.  This cost for 

businesses is $200 per year.  For 

community, service, facility and 

volunteer boards the cost is $100 per 

year.  This will include advertising 

at any time on the digital sign for a 

specific event or promotion, space 

for a small basic ad 

in this monthly 

newsletter and 

information added 

to our website and 

Facebook page.  

 

 

 

 

An individual ad can also be 

purchased for $50 per event or 

promotion for a business or $25 per 

event for community, service or 

volunteer boards.  If you would like 

more information on this opportunity 

please email us at info@carnduff.ca 

MONTHLY WATER 

BILLING 

As you see, we have now 

transitioned to monthly water bills.  

If you would like to receive your bill 

via email, please give us a call at 

306-482-3300 or email at 

info@carnduff.ca and we will be 

sure to get you added to ebilling.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also a reminder, you can make 

payments in person, by mail to Box 

100, Carnduff, SK S0C 0S0, through 

online banking with the Bank of 

Montreal or Credit Unions or you 

can etransfer to info@carnduff.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Scoop 
A publication of the Town of Carnduff February 2021 Issue #19 

Properties For Sale by Tender  
 

220 4
th
 Street East  

Lot 11, Block 13, Plan E1422 
 

Residential Lot Size:  

50 feet x 120 feet (Corner Lot) 
 

202 4
th
 Street East  

Lot 20, Block 13, Plan E1422 
 

Residential Lot Size:  

50 feet x 120 feet (Corner Lot) 
 

101 Anniversary Bay 

Lot 1, Block C, Plan 79R54879 
 

Residential Lot Size:  

69.5 feet x 171 feet (Corner Lot) 
 

Property to be purchased in current condition and 
includes any contents currently on the property.  To set-

up an appointment to view the property, please contact 

the Town Office at 306-482-3300.  Appointments will 
only be made during regular business hours and for 

interested parties only.   

Tenders to be received by:  Friday, March 6th at 4:00 p.m.  

Submission of tenders: Dropped off at 1312 Railway 
Avenue, mailed to Box 100, Carnduff, SK, S0C 0S0 or 

emailed to info@carnduff.ca 

Tenders to include: Price of tender being submitted, 

plan for the property including a timeline. 

Tender Note: Highest tender or any tender not 

necessarily accepted.  Consideration will be given to the 

plan for the property. 

 

Did you know? 
In your blue recycle bin 

you are NOT supposed to 
recycle soiled tissues, 

napkins and paper 
towels, food waste of any  
          kind, Styrofoam or  
             any other foam 

                 packing. 



REC REPORT 

Welcome 2021! 

The Arena has been able to keep 

steady with all participants 18 and 

under still able to practice!  Keep 

watch on the Arena Facebook page 

for upcoming Shoot Around and 

Public Skating sessions.  Everyone 

has been missing out on a good ole 

rink burger, so we are doing take out 

nights.  Our first one was planned 

for January 31, 2021 with hopes of 

having more in the future. 

The Curling Club, unfortunately, 

only had 2 nights of league play 

before they were shut down.  We 

have a strong board who has done 

their best to host a few lounge nights 

and have the kitchen open as well to 

keep some activity in the building. 

Did you know there is a Fitness 

Center at the Dean Fraser 

Community Center?  The old Curves 

equipment 

was 

donated to 

the 

Community Center to form the 

Fitness Center.  The Rec Board has 

purchased a treadmill to add to the 

room as well.  Hopefully it will be 

here and functioning by the end of 

March.  There are guidelines in 

place to help protect everyone from 

COVID-19.  If you are interested in 

joining or have any questions, call 

Jodie at 306-339-7687. 

We hope you all stay safe, healthy 

and warm for 

the remainder 

of the winter.  

We hope to 

see you on the 

diamonds very 

soon…. 

hopefully 2021 

brings a few less curveballs! 

 

Please           

flush feminine hygiene products  
    down toilets.  They  
  cause issues at our 
     sewer lift station! 

Carnduff Community Theatre 
Upcoming Movies 

February 5th – 7th 
     Cinderella  Rated G 

February 12th – 14th 

     Chaos Walking; Rated PG14A 

February 19th – 21st 
     Love & Monsters Rated PG 

February 26th – 28th 

     The King’s Man Rated PG 

**Movies are subject to change 
without notice!** 

   

The Carnduff UCW is looking forward to 
the year with optimism and are planning 
the following events.  More information 

on each will follow or for questions, 
please contact Bev at 306-482-8759  

March 5th  
World Day of Prayer 

March 17th 
Stew Luncheon 

April 23rd & 24th 
Spring New to You Boutique 

September 24th & 25th 
Fall New To You Boutique 

        October 24th 
       Fowl Supper 

      November 5th 
         Fall Rally 

Carnduff Lions 

Meet the 1st and 3rd 

Thursday of the 

month! If you 

are interested in 

joining, give Alex a  

call at 306-482-8308. 

             CARNDUFF LEGION 

Lounge is open Tuesday to Saturday 

starting at 4 p.m. 

Board Meetings are the 3rd Tuesday 

of the month! 

HOW TO REPORT A 

STREET LIGHT OUTAGE 

Did you know SaskPower is 

responsible for the maintenance of 

the street lights in town.  Outages 

are reported directly to them through  

          the SaskPower App or      

       online at     

          www.saskpower.com 

Have you renewed 

your dog license for 

2021? Cost is $20 

per dog per year! 


